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New Interior Department Rule Proposes
Increase in Cost to Acquire and Maintain
Federal Oil and Gas Leases
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Archer attorneys Charles Dennen and Thomas Tyrrell co-authored The Legal Intelligencer article, “New Interior
Department Rule Proposes Increase in Cost to Acquire and Maintain Federal Oil and Gas Leases,” writing about
a new bill that will aim to modernize federal oil and gas leasing regulations. These regulations have not been
significantly modified since 1988, and this new rule comes amid increased scrutiny over whether existing

regulations are outdated and no longer protective of the federal government’s fiscal interests.

To read the complete article, click here.
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